
From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Coty Woolf; MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: RE: Delineation plan for Forehand 22 State #8 H
Date: Thursday, March 15, 2018 2:25:00 PM

RE: Caza Operating * Forehand Ranch 22 St 8 * 2RP-4395 * DOR: 9/1/17
 
 
Coty,
 
OCD would like an update on where you all are at on this one. Please respond no later than 3/19/18
with an overview of where the project is at currently.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 9:56 AM
To: Coty Woolf <northjettyservices@gmail.com>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Amber Groves <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Delineation plan for Forehand 22 State #8 H
 
RE: Caza Operating * Forehand Ranch 22 St 8 * 2RP-4395 * DOR: 9/1/17
 
Coty,
 
Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. Please proceed on your
schedule.
 
Thank you,
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
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575-748-1283 Ext 108
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 

From: Coty Woolf [mailto:northjettyservices@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 7:37 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Amber Groves <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: Fwd: Delineation plan for Forehand 22 State #8 H
 
All
I was checking to see if the attached delineation report and remediation plan was received and if
y’all had any objection to the path forward. This site burned and is scheduled to be rebuilt next
week. We need to know as soon as possible so we can carry out or reschedule rebuild activities.
Thank you for your time and efforts in this matter. 
Regards
Coty

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Coty Woolf <northjettyservices@gmail.com>
Date: November 16, 2017 at 9:01:35 AM CST
To: "Groves, Amber" <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: "Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD" <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>, "Weaver, Crystal,
EMNRD" <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>, "tsam@cazapetro.com"
<tsam@cazapetro.com>
Subject: Re: Delineation plan for Forehand 22 State #8 H

All,
 
Please find attached the delineation report and remediation plan for Caza Forehand 22
State # 8 H site for your review.  Please feel free to contact me anytime with any
questions or concerns.
 
Regards,
 
Coty Woolf
President/Senior Project Manager
North Jetty Environmental Services
432.897.4988 office
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432.897.4977 fax
235.669.5735 cell
 
On Wed, Nov 8, 2017 at 1:01 PM, Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us> wrote:

Coty,
 
NMSLO agrees with NMOCD on delineation plan approval.
 
Thank you,
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